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For immediate release 

 

News Release 
Arkansas City police conducting contest for design of new sign 

New street signs will promote relaunched Neighborhood Watch program 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (March 7, 2018) — The Arkansas City Police Department is asking citizens 
for help in designing a new Neighborhood Watch street sign as part of the program’s relaunch this year. 

The signs will be placed throughout Arkansas City in neighborhoods that participate in the 
Neighborhood Watch program. There will be a prize for the winning design. 

“If you have an artistic interest and are 11 or older, we encourage you to participate by submitting a 
design for this new sign,” said ACPD Sgt. Jason Legleiter. 

A flier with more information, along with a design template, can be picked up at the Arkansas City 
Police Department, located at 117 W. Central Ave. 

All contest entries must be returned to the police department by 5 p.m. April 2, which is the deadline. 

“We encourage all citizens to participate and help support this cause,” Legleiter said. 

### 

mailto:jlegleiter@arkansascityks.gov

	Arkansas City police conducting contest for design of new sign
	New street signs will promote relaunched Neighborhood Watch program


